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Dear Parents,  
 
We are writing to assure you that the safety and security of our students is our top priority, 
especially in light of recent incidents in the country. We are taking proactive measures to ensure 
their well-being and request your cooperation in this regard. 
 
Do take a moment to, sensitize your child to report any suspicious activity or concerns to their 
class teacher, discipline incharge, or school authorities immediately. Kindly ensure that, they 
memorize emergency contact numbers, including your phone number and other important 
contacts. 
 
Please note that our conveyance staff have been instructed not to drop off girl students last. Your 
vigilance in this matter is appreciated.  
 
Dear Parents, We have also noticed that some auto-rickshaws dropping off students at our 
school are overloaded, carrying more students than their capacity. This compromises the safety 
and comfort of our children. We request your cooperation in addressing this issue. Please ensure 
that the auto-rickshaws your child uses do not exceed their capacity, allowing students to sit 
comfortably and safely. 
 
Additionally, we request you to refrain from sending harmful items to school, such as scissors, 
cutters, or blades, as they can harm themselves or others accidently. 
 
Please monitor your child's behavior and report any changes in attitude or concerns to our school 
counselor Dr. Bhoomika Kabra through her email id -  bhumika.kabra@mpsinternational.in .  
 
Also, we request you to kindly make a note that ,   
 

 Refrain sending money for celebrating birthdays, having parties, or gifting items to 
anyone in school, as it is strictly prohibited. 

 Do not encourage your child to gift items to classmates or any of the staff members. 

 Please familiarize yourself with our discipline policy, shared recently, and support our 
efforts in maintaining school decorum. 

 If you send someone else, to pick your ward from school, kindly send an authority letter 
along with the ID Proof.  

 Also,  acknowledge the disciplinary circular and send it back along with the child after 
your due signatures.  

 
We value your partnership in ensuring our students' safety and well-being.  
You are most welcome to share your concern / feedback at mpsint@mpsinternational.in, if any.  
Together, we can create a secure and supportive environment for our children to thrive. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 (Manju Sharma) 
      Principal 
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